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Inverness, Florida 
 January 19, 2018 

 
A Workshop was held at the College of Central Florida Conference Center, 3800 South 
Lecanto Highway, Lecanto, Florida on Friday, January 19, 2018.  Present:  Douglas A. 
Dodd – Chairman; Thomas Kennedy – Vice Chairman; School Board Members:  Sandra 
Counts and Linda B. Powers. 
 
WORKSHOP 
Board of County Commissioners Chairman Ron Kitchen opened the Workshop at 9:00 a.m.  
Cabot McBride provided the invocation, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of 
the United States of America.  Chairman Kitchen provided an overview of the purpose of 
the Community Elected Leadership Summit and introductions were made. 
 
Commissioner Scott Carnahan 
Commissioner Brian Coleman 
Commissioner Jeff Kinnard 
Commissioner Ron Kitchen 
Commissioner Jimmie T. Smith 
County Administrator Charles R. Oliver  
County Attorney Denise Lyn 
Citrus County Public Information Officer Cindi Oswald 
Councilman Cabot McBride, City of Inverness 
Councilman David Ryan, City of Inverness 
Councilman Mike Gudis, City of Crystal River 
City of Crystal River Manager Dave Burnell 
School Board Member Sandra Counts 
School Board Member Douglas A. Dodd 
School Board Member Thomas Kennedy 
School Board Member Linda B. Powers 
Citrus County School Board Staff Member Chuck Dixon 
 
Discussion was held regarding career education, economic development, and mental 
health as well as other concerns within the County.  There was a working lunch. 
 
In closing, each member provided an overview of the topics discussed. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The Workshop was adjourned at 2:15 p.m. 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
   Chairman    Superintendent  


